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SCHOOL BUILDINGS 

Please do not walk into the school buildings unless 

invited to do so - we have noticed parents cutting 

through the hall corridor and this is a distraction 

for children and staff as well as a safeguarding 

issue.  Please ensure you are dropping your child 

off through the class door set as the entrance and 

exit for the class. 

 

PARENTS MEETINGS 

Following some questions from 

parents regarding the frequency 

of parent consultation I have set 

out below what we offer and our 

commitment to keeping you 

informed: 

 

• Regular updates on Tapestry giving information about what your 

child is learning 

• Curriculum information is on our school website here so you can 

see what your child will be covering across the year 

• At any time during the year if you have a concern, we would 

encourage you to discuss this with your child’s teacher and they 

would also contact you if they have any issues to discuss 

AUTUMN 

• OPEN EVENING – setting out end of year expectations.  This is 

also an opportunity to touch base with teachers informally 

about your child 

• DROP IN SESSIONS x3– These are opportunities for you to see 

your child’s work and talk informally with your child’s teacher  

SPRING 

• PARENT CONSULTATION MEETINGS – 10 minute appointments to 

meet with the teacher/s 

• DROP IN SESSIONS x3 

SUMMER 

• ANNUAL REPORT setting out your child’s achievements and any 

areas to develop 

• OPEN EVENING – a chance to touch base with the class teacher 

and also to meet the teacher for the following year 

• DROP IN SESSIONS x3 

 

Ultimately, we want to work together with parents to support the 

children so please get in touch with us if you need to. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   
WALK TO SCHOOL  

LEADERBOARD 

1st -   BIRCH TREE 

2nd -   CHERRY TREE 

3rd   -   ELM TREE 

CLASS CERTIFICATES  

CHERRY:  Dima & Elsie 

APPLE:  Ben & Jos 

BIRCH:  Sophie & Elliott 

MAPLE:  Arlo & James 

ELM: Oscar H & Charlotte 

LAUREL:  Jack V & Peter 

OAK: Theo & Eleanor 

 

 
POLITE AWARD 

Owen from Oak tree 

 

JIM BEAR AWARDS 

LAUREL: Harry 

 

                
 

 

 

https://www.felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk/curriculum/


 

 
 

 

A special treat for the kids to 

finish off the first half term of 

the year, a non-uniform day 

on Thursday 15th February.  In 

return for a £1.00 donation to 

the PTFA the children can come to school in non-uniform. Payment 

either to class or in the buckets at the school gate. 

  

Following the half term we will then be holding our Bags 2 School 

Collection on Wednesday 28th February.  You may recall from previous 

years that you bag up your unwanted items, (see link 

below for what can be collected) leave your bags by the office 

entrance gate on the grass, the items are then collected and 

weighed.  The PTFA will receive a best market price payment for the 

items.  A great way for you all to have a much needed clear out over 

half term and raise funds for the PTFA. 

Finally, a reminder of the AGM on Thursday 29th February between 

2pm and 3pm.  If you feel that you have the time to join our PTFA 

team and take on one of these roles, then please complete the 

nomination form which has been emailed out and join a fab group of 

parents.   

  

NO OUTSIDERS COMPETITION WINNERS 

Our worthy winners were Florence H and Livvy 

from Elm Tree.  Well done girls you were 

amazing!          Mrs Crome one of our Co Chair 

of Governors judged the speeches last week 

and was very impressed with all the children’s 

contributions.  Florence and Livvy will go 

through to the inter school competition in 

March so we will keep you updated about how they get on. 

 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Please get in contact with us if you have any questions or queries that 

can’t be addressed through Tapestry.  For general questions use the 

admin@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk .  Any SEN enquiries should be sent to 

senco@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk . For anything confidential please email 

directly to the head using the head@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk Wishing 

everyone a restful weekend from Mrs Collins at 
 

 

 

Wishing everyone a restful weekend from Mrs Collins and all the staff at 
 

ATTENDANCE  
  

 

This week Bruno will be going to 

ELM TREE well done! Their 

attendance was 99.3%!! 

Weekly average for attendance 

this week was 95%.    

******************************* 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:- 

13/2/24:  Science Workshops 

14/2/24: Open Evening 

Appointments 

15/2/24: Non uniform day - £1 

16/2/24: Non-Pupil Day  

28/2/24: Bags2School Collection 

9am 

29/2/24: Y3 Class Assembly 

1/3/24: Drop In 

14/3/24: Y4 Class Assembly 9am 

15/3/24: Y5 Cambridge University 

trip 

19/3/24: Parent Rep Meeting 9am 

26/3/24: Y2 Class Assembly 9am 

28/3/24: Art Exhibition 

29/3/24: Easter Holidays 

15/4/24: Return to school 

 

     PTFA CORNER 

 

 

  

 

 
   

 THE ESSEX ROADSHOWS ARE BACK FOR ALL SCHOOLS 

The SEND Navigation Team, alongside representatives from Essex Family 

Forum, SENDIASS, Health, Education, Social Care and other organisations will 

be hosting four roadshows in March 2024 (one in each quadrant area) 

including workshops for parents to attend. This is a chance for 

parents/carers/families to attend and ask any questions about special 

educational needs and disabilities.  

 

Wishing everyone a restful weekend from Mrs Collins and all the staff at 

Felsted Primary School  
 

                                                                                    
 

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect
mailto:admin@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:senco@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:head@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk
https://send.essex.gov.uk/i-think-my-child-needs-help/essex-local-offer-roadshows

